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Tuesday 10th March 2020 
 

 
Dear Y5 Parents, 
 
In the current climate, with regard to hygiene measures, we have sought additional advice from several sources 
regarding tomorrow’s trip to the National Justice Museum. 
 
The Museum itself have issued this statement to us: 
 
National Justice Museum - Statement regarding Coronavirus 
Coronavirus update 
We are following the advice and hygiene precautions published by the Government and Public Health England, 
and we remain open to all visitors with no restrictions or changes to our hours. We continue to monitor the advice 
provided by the Department of Education, Public Health England and the UK Government on a regular basis. 
The Department of Education is at present advising schools there are no restrictions on school trips and 
everything should go ahead as normal. During the current situation, the Museum is following the advice and 
hygiene precautions published by Public Health England and the Government and will continue to monitor this 
advice on a regular basis. All public areas at the Museum are cleaned daily and handwash is available throughout 
the day to all our school visitors. If you want further advice and guidance on school trips please call the 
Department of Education coronavirus helpline 0800 046 6787 8am to 6pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Our ELITE Health and Safety Providers have also provided an additional risk assessment for us, which will be 
strictly adhered to. 
 
We are following advice from DfE and Public Health England. The trip will, therefore, take place tomorrow. We 
look forward to a really productive day learning all about Crime and Punishment. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Claire O’Hara  
Headteacher 
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